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April 24, 2025 

 

         Public Hearing Notice 

Notice that the City of Coburg Budget Committee will hold a Public Hearing in-
person at Coburg City Hall and remotely via Zoom on Tuesday, April 29, 2025, at 
6:00 pm, to discuss the proposed use of State Shared Revenue Funds.  
 
To provide testimony: 

In Person, you must complete a Public Comment Form and submit it to the 
City Recorder before the start of the meeting.  

 
Written testimony received by the City Recorder before the start of the 
meeting will be given to the committee members and added to the public 
record.  Written testimony is not read out loud during the meeting.   

 
Zoom. You must pre-register with the City by 3:00 pm on the meeting day to 
join the meeting by Zoom and submit a Public Comment Form.  
 

Additional information is available at coburgoregon.gov or contact the City Recorder 
at 541-682-7852 sammy.egbert@coburgoregon.gov    


